
Thank you! 

Thank you to my many good friends, work and art colleagues, and my family who always inspire 
me to keep doing my art. Without your encouragement and your belief in me, I may not have 
taken this first big step. 

Thank you to Gerry and Lynda Rustic North for always finding me another obscure piece or 
artifact that I could envision within the art piece I was working on - even when you couldn’t 
envision what I was trying to do! 

Thank you to Lee-ann Harder of L.M. Harder Consulting for guiding and consulting with my art 
show and the many marketing pieces that have made it receive so many wonderful accolades. 
Truly you have been my rock in this entire process. 

Thank you to Eric Pinkerton of Eric Pinkerton Photography for stepping in last minute to capture 
my artwork with your amazing photography talents, professionalism and sincere kindness. 

Thank you to Richard Eden for stepping in last minute to do a video of the opening night art show. 

Thank you to the team at Arts Underground for your help with making my first art show go off 
without a hitch and for making my opening night so special. 

Thank you to my friends Lorna and Jenna for hosting at the event opening night and Veronique for    
transporting the art work. 

Thank you to the many local sponsors who help to make art shows like mine possible in the Arts 
Underground venue. 

Thank you to the Chocolate Claim for the scrumptious food that fit this celebratory night so well! 

Thank you to everyone who came out to my opening night. Your kind words mean so much and 
this has inspired me to carry on in an even greater way. It was great to see every age in 
attendance. 

Thank you to the Whitehorse Star for the promotion piece in the paper on opening night. 

Thank you L’Aurore Boreale for being the first to interview me for your publication! 


